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April 15, 2014
«Customer_Name»
«adr_line1»
«adr_line2»
«adr_line3»
«adr_city», «adr_state» «adr_post_code»
«adr_country»
Dear «First_name»,
Thank you for your support of ASHRAE and congratulations on working for a leading supporter of ASHRAE Research!  

Since 1991, Trane has matched dollar for dollar every one of their employees’ contributions in support of ASHRAE Research.  This means that for every dollar contributed by a Trane employee, ASHRAE Research receives two dollars and your chapter gets double the credit. 
It’s clear from your past support of ASHRAE, that you are aware of its dedication to advancing the arts and sciences of HVAC&R.  And you know from our Standards, Journal, educational courses, and special publications how this dedication is being put to good use by you, your company and by thousands of members and HVAC companies worldwide.  Real results being put to use in the real world!  A complete list of active research projects and those waiting for funding may be found at www.ashrae.org/research.

I hope that ASHRAE and Research may count on your support again today.  Contributions – investments in our industry – may be made online at www.ashrae.org/contribute or by using the enclosed invoice and envelope.

To be considered eligible for Trane’s Matching Gift program, contributions must be received by May 9th and will automatically be forwarded to the company for matching. 

Thank you again for your support!
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Jeff Clarke, PE

2013-14 RP Campaign Chair
















